-----Original Message-----
From: Daniel Barker [mailto:Daniel.Barker@communities.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 29 December 2014 12:21
To: Planning
[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: Land east of Woodstock - 14/02004/HYBRID

We acknowledge receipt of your letters and discs regarding the above Environmental Statement.
We have no further comments to make.

Thanks,

Daniel Barker 
Planning Casework Support Officer 
National Planning Casework Unit 

5 St Philips Place 
Birmingham 
B3 2PW 
Tel: 0303 44 48063 
E-mail: daniel.barker@communities.gsi.gov.uk 
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